
 

 

School Leavers Hoodies 2024 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

This year we will be offering the opportunity for children in Year 6 to purchase 

their own leavers hoody to treasure! 

 

FOGS are organising this for the school Year 6 leavers as a keepsake to 

celebrate their years at Grange Federation. Youth Hoodies are £15.50 and 

Adult Hoodies are £18 each and will be printed “Class of 2024”. This year the 

hoodie will be bottle green matching the school’s colours.  

Please pay for your child’s hoodie using the link: 

https://www.pta-

events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=76525

&isProductGroup=true 

 

If you would like your child/children to purchase a hoodie, please complete 

payment using the link above by 1st May 2024. 

We are looking to order these early as Mrs Gordon has given permission for 

the Year 6’s to wear the hoodies to school from Term 6.    

 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=76525&isProductGroup=true
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=76525&isProductGroup=true
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We recognise that cost of living is affecting many people now and if you need 

any support please contact school or FOGS and we can discuss your needs in 

confidence.  

 

Thank you! Any Questions please contact Fogschools@outlook.com  

FOGS Committee 

….…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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